
To Media 

16th November 2012 

NOTIFICATION OF INQUIRY 

 

  

  

 
Greyhound Racing SA Stewards are opening an inquiry into alleged improper behaviour 

involving Mr. Raymond Murray and Mr. Paul Barry and possibly other Licensed persons at the 

Strathalbyn Greyhound race meeting conducted on Sunday 11th November 2012.  

 

The inquiry will be conducted at the offices of Greyhound Racing SA on Thursday 6th December 

2012 at 4.30pm. 

 

Therefore a number of registered persons are required to be available at this time along with 

witnesses that may assist this inquiry.  

 

 

 
 
 
 
Further Information: 
 
Paul Marks  (08) 8243 7100 
Integrity and Standards Manager 
Greyhound Racing SA 

 
 


